
Town of Stafford 
Connecticut 

Public Notice 
Notice of Cancellation 

RECEIVED 
STAFFORD, CT 

Notice is hereby given that the Stafford Planning & Zoning Commission regular meeting on March 3, 2022 at 
7:00 p.m. in Warren Memorial Town Hall, 1 Main Street Stafford, CT 0607 has been cancelled. 

Respectfully, 
David Palmberg, Chairman 3/3/2022 


